
  

 
   

     
    

 

   

         
 

      
          

        
             

           
            

       

        
         

            
            

        
          

      

            
        

 

 

 
   

 
      

      

 
1149/21 

Rec. Aug.23/21 
CII 

August 23, 2021 

Ingrid Svelnis 
Chief Administrative Officer, Township of Brock 
1 Cameron Street East, PO Box 10 
Cannington ON L0E 1E0 
Via email 

Dear Ms. Svelnis, 

RE: Call for Proposals Coming in September for the Identification of Site for Proposed 
New Hospital 

As you are aware, Lakeridge Health currently has an independent site selection process 
underway to identify and protect land for a proposed new hospital in Durham Region. Earlier this 
month, a public consultation was launched to give members of the community an opportunity to 
provide input on what is important to them when it comes to selecting a site for a future hospital. 

As a next step in the independent Expert Panel’s work, a Call for Proposals will be issued for 
the identification of a site. The Call is expected to be issued in September and interested 
respondents will be asked to submit their proposal. 

In July, Lakeridge Health engaged Durham Region community members on the draft site 
selection criteria through a public survey, focus groups with subject matter experts, and a 
community townhall. The Panel is in the process of finalizing the site selection criteria based on 
the feedback received and will be using that to score all proposals. 

Lakeridge Health will be welcoming landowners to submit their sites for consideration, and all 
interested parties will be encouraged to carefully review the final site selection criteria contained 
in the Call prior to submitting their proposals. 

For more information on the site selection process, please visit the Lakeridge Health website at 
www.lh.ca. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via 
lakeridge.health@strategycorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

Altaf Stationwala 
Expert Panel Chair 

Cc 
Cynthia Davis, President & CEO, Lakeridge Health 
Scott McLeod, Executive Lead – Site Selection 
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